
Watertown Township 
2630 South Sandusky Road 

Sandusky, Michigan 48471 

 

 

Watertown Township Board Meeting 

Tuesday, July 28, 2020 

6:00 PM Board Meeting   
 

CALL TO ORDER WITH PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

PRESENT: 

ABSENT: 

GUESTS: 

This meeting is a meeting of the Watertown Township Board of Trustees in public for the 
purpose of conducting Township business and is not to be considered a public community 
meeting or social gathering. Please refrain from cell phone use and/or disruptive behavior. 

Please sign the attendance sheet for the Covid-19. 

Anyone wanting to address the Board for public comments please sign up to be called for 
comments. Please address the Board from the Podium. 

 

ADDITIONS OR CORRECTIONS TO AGENDA: 

 

CORRESPONDENCE:   

 

1. Scott Kenny Resignation Letter 

2. Bill from Kappel for sewer issue 
3. Bill from Jim’s heating and plumbing 

 
 

TREASURER’S REPORT: Sheila checks #16219 thru #16245 total amount $31,607.91 

 

CLERK’S REPORT: Tammy 

 

CEMETERY REPORT: Tammy 

 

SEWER REPORT: Scott  

 

WEB SITE REPORT: Becky 

 

TAX ASSESSOR: Jeannie  

 

PUBLIC OFFICIALS:   

  

 

                       

PUBLIC COMMENTS:  

 

1.  

 



Watertown Township 
2630 South Sandusky Road 

Sandusky, Michigan 48471 

 
  

 

 

ZONING:    

 

1. Sign for drain commissioner too big according to ordinance.  Candidate moved and corrected in timely manner.  

 

   

PERMITS ISSUED: 

 
1. Permit for a shed requested. 

2. Permit for a deck requested. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS:    

 

1.  Kyle O’Mara to discuss Civil Infraction Ordinance Changes. 

2.  Kyle O’Mara to discuss putting all Ordinance in one Book of Ordinance. 

3.  Lighting for hall fixtures. 

4.  Sexton discussion 

5.  Lawn mowing discussion 

6. Quote for new copy machine 

 

ADJOURN:  Next Board Meeting Tuesday, September 8, 2020 at 6:00 pm. 

 

 

2020 Completed Project for the Township 

 

1.) January, 2020 – Sanilac Glass completed replacement of township hall windows. 

2.) March, 2020 – Township Board hired Kyle O’Mara for our 2nd Attorney. 

3.) April, 2020 – Limestone and black dirt was applied to the edges of the new paved roads. 

4.) June, 2020 – Brush mowing completed throughout township 

5.) July, 2020 – 1st mowing of the township sideroad completed. 

6.) July, 2020 - 2nd Brining for all dirt roads completed. 

7.)  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


